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October 17, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Jennifer Watson-Zam, President 
Pensacola Recycling, Inc. 
3185 Newton Drive 
Pensacola, Florida 32503 
prrecyclinginc@aol.com 
 
 
Re: Pensacola Recycling, Inc. 
 EPA ID No.:  FLR000136861 
 Escambia County 
 
 
Dear Ms. Watson-Zam: 
 
Department personnel conducted a hazardous waste compliance inspection of the above-
referenced facility on September 8, 2014.  Based on the information provided during the 
inspection, the facility was determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and 
regulations.  A copy of the inspection report is attached for your records. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact Aaron Mitchell at  
(850) 595-0621 or by e-mail at Aaron.Mitchell@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Byer 
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
Northwest District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
JCB/am/c 
 
Enclosure:  Inspection Report 
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